October 4 - 6, 2020 (2) Radio Spot
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District.

I’d like to take this time to acknowledge the effort of our staff and parents as
we strive to provide the best for all students during the pandemic. This is no
easy task. We must continue to drive our COVID case count down in order to
get our kids back in schools. It will take all of us to accomplish this!

We are the Pendleton School District; together, we are committed to every
student, every day!



